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On the auspicious and 

sparkling festival of 

lights,  

Banasthali Family wishes 

you and your entire 

family a very Happy, Safe 

& Cracker Free Diwali!!! 
 

 

Dear Parent/Student,  

Kindly refer to the School’s Circular No. BPS/22-23/79 dated 29.09.2022, wherein it was 

informed that the School will remain closed for students from 22.10.2022 to 26.10.2022 

on account of Diwali Break.  

As per the recent notification received, Govardhan Puja and Bhai Dooj will be celebrated 

on 26.10.2022 and 27.10.2022 respectively. Keeping in view of the same, the School will 

remain closed for Students for “Diwali Break” from 22.10.2022 (Saturday) to 

29.10.2022 (Saturday). However, office shall remain open on 28th & 29th October 2022.  

THE SCHOOL WILL REOPEN FROM 31.10.2022 (MONDAY) AT ITS USUAL 

TIMINGS.  

Have a wonderful & Cheerful Festive Time!! 

 

Stay Safe!! Stay Healthy!!  

Principal 


